5 June 2014

Krista Papac

Director, Registry Services
ICANN

12025 Waterfront Ave, Suite 300
Los Angeles, CA 80094

On behalf of Public Interest Registry (PIR), please accept this letter as
acknowledgment of our intent to proceed to a Registry Services Technical
Evaluation Panel (RSTEP) for our proposed technical bundle of .ngo and .ong.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. We look forward to
completing this next step.

Paul A. Diaz
Vice President of Policy
Public Interest Registry

Cc: Brian Cute
David Maher
Elizabeth Finberg
Michelle Coon



